GENERAL ELECTRIC (C(OMPA

GENERAL OFFICE SCHENECTADY N.Y.

@ RIVER WORKS

920 Western Ave.
WEST LYNN, MASS.

May 21, 1928

Mr. P. L. Hutchinson, Secretary,
American Institute of Electrical Engineers,
33 West 39th St.,
New York, N. Y.
Dear lr. Hutchinson:
Your kind reminder of May 15th has
been received. I think at least for the present

I shall continue to send my check for dues. y“
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